Subject: MSc in Migration Studies - University of Oxford
Dear Colleagues,
I am sending this email to draw your attention to the interdisciplinary MSc in Migration Studies that we are offering at Oxford University. 

The MSc in Migration Studies is a relatively new degree offered by the School of Anthropology and the Oxford Department of International Development. The degree offers a unique perspective on migration from a global and development perspective, including the causes and consequences of migration, and how these are shaped by governments, societies, and migrants themselves. 

The degree draws on the intellectual resources of its two parent departments and the three world-leading migration research centres at Oxford (COMPAS, IMI and RSC). 

The course lasts for nine months and normally admits around 25 students a year. There are several funding possibilities available. I am attaching the brochure of the course, which contains essential information on the programme and admissions. Further information can also be found at this website http://www.migration.ox.ac.uk/Msc-Migration-Studies.shtml 

I would appreciate it if you could circulate this information among potentially interested students and colleagues.
Best regards, 
Hein De Haas (hein.dehaas@qeh.ox.ac.uk) 
